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HAPPY HALF TERM 

 Dear Parent/Carer  

 
Football 

The team played exceptionally well and were narrowly beaten by Mousehole 1-0 in 

yesterday’s FA Small Schools County Finals held at Arch Bishop Benson School. Well done to 

all- the players showed great team spirit and togetherness. Thanks to all parents who 

attended and supported the team! 

 

 
Class 5 Performance 

Well done to everyone involved in the performance of The Emerald Crown! The children put 

on a stunning performance last night including the members of the football team who came 

straight into the show from their away match. Everyone remembered their lines and much 

positive feedback was received from the audience. 

FOSS 

The Annual General Meeting of our PTA (FOSS) was held on Wednesday this week. A huge 

thank you to everyone who attended. During the meeting a calendar of events for the year 

was planned starting with a Disco for all children on Thursday 6th December 5:30-6:30. 

 

The money raised by FOSS has a positive impact on the whole school, as well as providing fun 

for the children. For example all children will receive a FREE animal encounter experience 

and talk on Friday 23rd November, paid for by the money raised at events last year.  

 

If you can spare any time to support FOSS at anytime during the year please let Mr Wilson 

know. A small amount of your time can have a huge impact on the children of our school. 

 

 
London Camp Meeting 

Thank you to those who attended the meeting and signed up for the above trip. The final 

details for payment will be made available to you after half term. 

 

 



 

 
Menu Change 

On Tuesday 30th October there will be a menu change. The menu will be Tuna Pasta Bake or 

Cheese & Tomato Pizza not Cottage Pie. Normal menu from Wednesday 31st October. 

 

REMINDERS 

 
Flu Vaccination 

If you have a child in CLASS 1,2,3& 4 please remember to complete the online form either 

consenting or refusing the vaccination. The vaccinations will take place on Friday 23rd 

November. 

 

 
Parent Pay 

Please activate your accound and pay any outstanding balances for this half term to include 

lunches,swimming,wrap around care etc. Anyone who still has outstanding balances for clubs 

and school lunches from last term need to settle their account.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

If you are booking a holiday make sure it coincides with school breaks. Government guidelines need to be followed 

regarding holidays. The calendar dates this year are below: 

Dates for Summer Term 

2018 

Monday 22nd-26th October                         Half Term 

Monday 29th October                               School Closed to Pupils 

Monday 12th November                             Class 3 Assembly 

Wednesday 5th December                          Christmas Lunch 

Tuesday 11th December                            Year 1& 2 2pm & 5.30pm 

                                                               Christmas Production 

Friday 14th December                              Reception Nativity 

Tuesday 18th December                            Christmas Party  

Wednesday 19th December                        Last Day of Autumn Term 

 

SPRING TERM 

Monday 7th January                               Return to School 

W/C 

8.10.2018 

Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 Class 5 

 

 

95% 

 

99% 

 

97.6% 

 

95.3% 

 

89.5% 

 


